
	

November 22, 2017 
 
Adam Lid, Legislative Assistant 
City of Los Angeles 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA  90012 
 
Dear Mr. Lid: 
 
Lake Hollywood Homeowners’ Association requests that tour busses be banned from 
the following streets in our community: 
 
Lake Hollywood Drive 
Montlake Drive 
Tahoe Drive 
Tahoe Place 
Arrowhead Drive 
Arrowhead Place 
Mirror Lake Drive 
Canyon Lake Drive 
Innsdale Drive 
Mulholland Highway 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 

 

David Benz, Vice President 
Lake Hollywood Homeowners Association 
david@vaughanbenz.com 
Mobile 213 453 3661 


